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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

February 11, 1975 

MR. PRESIDENT: 

Attached is a resolution passed by 
the Travel Advisory Board which 
Secretary Dent asked be called to 
your attention. It will be handled 
in a routine manner unless you 
indicate otherwise. 

~ctes 
Staff SecU.:ry 

Digitized from Box C12 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



FEB 5 1975 

THE SECRETARY OF COMMERCE 

WASHINGTON,QC. 20230 

MEMORANDUM FOR: DR. JAMES E. CONNOR 
Secretary to the Cabinet 

At their January 14 meeting, the Travel Advisory 
Board unanimously passed the enclosed Resolution 
and asked that it be transmitted to the President. 
The Resolution expresses appreciation for the 
recognition by the White House of the importance 
of tourism to the Nation. 

I would appreciate your bringing this Resolution 
to the attention of the President. 

\ 
I 

~~<)_i-
Secretary of Commerce 

Enclosure 
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